
Welcome to Student Led Peer Mediation!

Dear ____________,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected to serve as a peer mediator for
your school’s Student Led Peer Mediation Program. Congratulations! Serving as a peer
mediator will provide you with an opportunity to lead your school and your peers to find
peaceful solutions to conflict, to gain your own problem solving skills as a mediator, and to
offer your own ideas and contributions to the program’s success. We are so happy to
welcome you to the team! You will be trained in mediation alongside other peer mediators
and will have the opportunity to collaborate, contribute, and learn many new skills in
conflict resolution.

This letter is to inform you about the upcoming training to become certified as a peer
mediator at your school. This training is required. Unfortunately, if you cannot attend the
training, you will not be able to be a peer mediator, however, you can reapply for our
program during the next school year.

The time, date, and location of the training are listed below. You will also need to make
sure that a parent or guardian signs your permission slip to participate in the training and
to serve as a peer mediator. That will be due the week of the training.

Training Date:

Training Time:

Training Location:

Should you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the appointed faculty
sponsor for the Student Led Peer Mediation Program, ________________.

Welcome again, and we look forward to seeing you there!


